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New Marshall Co clerk to be nominated
(KMZA)--The Marshall County Democratic Party’s central committee will meet
Tuesday evening, July 2, to nominate a new county clerk.

The meeting will take place at 7:00 at the Marysville City Building, and is open to
the public.

The nominee, if approved by Governor Laura Kelly, will fill the unexpired term
of former County Clerk Sonya Stohs, who recently resigned.

At the meeting, county Democratic precinct men and women will vote on the
nominee to replace Sohs.

County Democratic party chairman Jim Swim, Jr., said any registered county
Democrat who wants to be considered for the county clerk position must attend
the meeting.

At the start of the meeting, Swim said the central committee will vote on the

nomination process for the candidates. After the process is set, there will be time
for registered county Democrats to nominate candidates.
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